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The High Energy Stereoscopic System is the only facility available for studying the Very High Energy sky in
the Southern Hemisphere. In 2019 it was upgraded with a new camera on its CT5 telescope and has been
continuously operated during the Covid pandemic. During this period, new sources, source classes and phe-
nomena were discovered and in-depth surveys and analyses were conducted. This presentation describes the
highlights of H.E.S.S. observations during the last three years and presents an outlook for the newly approved
extension of science operations.
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